



Ms Sophie Dunstone Committee Secretary Senate Legal & Constitutional Affairs References Committee Parliament House Canberra ACT 2600

30 November 2021

Dear Ms Dunstone,

AML/CTF submission

The Tax Practitioners Board (TPB) responds to a question on notice from the Chair about our confidential submission regarding the adequacy and efficacy of Australia's anti-money laundering and counter-terrorism financing (AML/CTF) regime, dated 26 August 2021.

The Board is pleased to support the work of this Committee but requests that our submission remain confidential.

Yours sincerely

Michael G O'Neill

CEO / Secretary

Tax Practitioners Board